
Open House for BC3's Manufacturing Pre-

Apprenticeship Certificate at Penn United 
 

September 8, 2016 

 

(Butler, PA) An Open House will be held for Butler County Community College’s 

Manufacturing Pre-Apprenticeship Certificate on Wednesday, September 14 from 3:00 p.m. to 

7:00 p.m. at the Carl E. Jones Learning Center at Penn United Technologies, Inc. The 

Manufacturing Pre-Apprenticeship Certificate allow students to develop the entry-level skills 

needed to start a career in manufacturing. 

 

Classes will be held Monday through Thursday from 8:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. starting Monday, 

October 24 through Thursday, December 15 at Penn United Technologies, Inc. Topics include 

basic shop safety and equipment operation, blueprint reading, quality and manufacturing 

processes and procedures, and an introduction to CNC. Students earning the certificate will have 

the opportunity to earn two NIMS and three NTMA credentials. The certificate can also be 

applied towards earning a Workplace Certificate in Basic Manufacturing from BC3. 

 

At the Open House, potential students can tour the classrooms at Penn United and talk with staff. 

Representatives from local manufacturing companies will be available to discuss employment 

opportunities after completion of the certificate. Funding options are available for eligible 

students. Penn United Technologies, Inc. is located at 14 Bonniebrook Road in Cabot.  

 

For more information about this event and the Manufacturing Pre-Apprenticeship Certificate, 

contact Kelly Jordan, Interim Coordinator of Certificate Programs and Professional Education at 

BC3, at 724-871-8711, ext. 8171 or visit bc3.edu/certificate-programs.  
 

http://bc3.edu/programs-classes/certificates/manufacturing-pre-apprenticeship-certificate.html
http://www.pennunited.com/
http://www.bc3.edu/programs-classes/certificates/tech/manufacturing.html
http://bc3.edu/about/who-we-are/academic-divisions/certificate-programs.html

